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We’re Improving Your Water System- CBD Area

Residents and businesses in a small portion of the CBD area will experience low water pressure on
Thursday, January 28, 2016 from 11 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Friday, January 29, 2016. Sewerage and
Water Board crews will be repairing three fire hydrants and a water valve that serve the area.

The affected streets will be:

ON FROM TO
O’Keefe Avenue Poydras Street Julia Street
Girod Street S. Rampart Street O’Keefe Avenue
Traffic Advisory

Motorists, residents and businesses are also advised that there will be a partial lane closure affecting
the west side of O’Keefe Street from Poydras Street to Lafayette Street and a street closure on Girod
Street from O’Keefe Avenue to S. Rampart while crews are performing the repairs.

We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure.
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